
 

 

 

 
 
 

New class transition – Thursday 13th July  

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

From Thursday 13th July, your child will start in their new class as part of the transition arrangements, 
which will support them in moving up. 

When they arrive at school, they will need to go into their new classroom. Below is the information to 
support you in helping them know where to go. Teachers will be stood at their classroom doors to welcome 
the children in and boards and there will be staff in the playground to help if you’re not sure where to go. 
Please don’t hesitate to ask. 

FS 

Cubs, Pandas and Polar Bears – Enter through the doors off the Foundation Stage outdoor learning area. 

 

KS1 

Owls, Penguins and Parrots - Enter through the doors off the KS1 playground. 

 

Key Stage 2 

Turtles, Dolphins and Whales – Enter through the doors off the KS2 playground. 

Elephants, Gorillas and Lions – Enter the main school building through the door behind the reading bus. 

The current Y6 children, who will become our Y7’s, will come in through the door behind the reading bus 
and make their way to the hall. 

We look forward to welcoming your child on the next step of their journey with us at Humberston 
Cloverfields. 

 

On Wednesday 12th July children can wear non uniform for the last day in their current class. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Patterson and Miss Nicholson 

Executive Principal and Head of School 

 

Humberston Cloverfields Academy 
St. Thomas Close, Humberston, Grimsby,  

North East Lincolnshire, DN36 4HS 
 

Telephone:  (01472) 500217 
Email:  office@cloverfields.org.uk 

Executive Principal – Mrs C Patterson 
Head of School – Miss K Nicholson 

 


